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From the Faithful Navigator 
As I sit here writing this it is a rainy Fall day 
with a cold spell expected. Fall is a time for 
contemplating the sanctity of life, especially 
during October, and for remembering our 
veterans in November. Please continue to 
remember the unborn and our veterans in 
your prayers. Our October meeting and 
Founder’s Day Dinner was held at Riverton 
Council’s Hall. Thank you to the Riverton 
Knights and to our Sir Knights Gary Schmidt, 
Lambert Fleck IV, and Charles Muller for 
preparing our meal, and to our Ladies who 
provided drinks and desserts. Two of our Sir 
Knights, Fr. Dennis Koopman and Darrell Roll 
will be inducted into the Hall of Fame on 
11/2/19 at Teutopolis. Congratulations to them 
and I hope you will consider attending the 
banquet to support them if you are able. A 
reminder that our annual Christmas Dinner 
will be on 12/17/19 at Chesapeake Sea Food 
House in Springfield. We will be gathering at 
6pm and eating at 6:30pm. Please RSVP to me 
by 12/1/19 so I can let them know number 
attending. My contact is 
LPFLECK3@yahoo.com or 217/636-7585. I 
hope to see you there. 
Vivat Jesus! 
 
SK Lambert Fleck III, Faithful Navigator 
 
Honor Guard 
Sir Knights, 
 I would like to take this moment to encourage 
those that have the regalia to come 
participate in these events with us as well. We 
will always welcome you!  Please consider 
making the effort to be at our Honor Guard 
events as often as you can and RSVP to me 
those you will attend. 
God Bless You. 
Vivat Jesus! 
 
SK Lambert Fleck IV, Commander 
 

Sir Knights Ladies Auxiliary 
 
After enjoying a wonderful evening of 
fellowship and good food, we were blessed 
by having a wonderful speaker. Lu Ann White 
from the Pregnancy Care Center, Lu Ann 
came and gave us ladies a short presentation 
on how the center came about and what 
services it provides to its clients. She was 
very proud to point out that the center has 
survived on donations only, for the last 40 
years (something for us to think about). We 
are a little late but our prayers for a Happy 
Anniversary are going out to Tom and Jane 
Wilson their special day is Oct 10th. We 
continue to pray for good health for all in not 
only the Ladies Auxiliary and Men’s council 
but our family and friends also. In these most 
trying times in the world today we all need to 
continue to pray and ask God, The Blessed 
Mother, All the Angels and Saints to help 
combat Satan and bring the world back to 
where it belongs. Happy Birthday and 
Anniversary wishes for those listed below. If 
we are missing your dates, please forward to 
me at mamafleck@yahoo.com or call/text me 
@ 217-341-6335.  
May God Bless You All  
 
Kathy Fleck, Ladies Auxiliary President 
 
November Birthdays: August Egger & Ed 
MacMurdo 11/1; Kevin Campbell 11/4; Daniel 
Krug 11/5; Mark Vogelpohl 11/6;  Howard 
Reynolds 11/8; Susan Baatz, Mike Muto & 
Mary White 11/10; Michael Assalley 11/12; Br. 
Earl Benz & James Hanlon 11/14; Gary 
Schmidt 11/19; Tim Becker & Steve 
Welbourne 11/21: Tom Wilson 11/23: Collins 
Pieper & John Ray 11/24; Michael Dura & 
Dcn. Ray Roth 11/25; Bill Yates 11/29. 
 
November Anniversaries: Terry and Mary 
Tuttle 11/6; Tim and Jean Kennedy 11/21; 
Gary and Barb Schmidt 11/26.  

November Meeting 
Tuesday, Nov. 12, 2019 

7:00 PM   
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